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A Warm Welcome  

Please welcome our newly appointed Apprentice, Miss O Harley-Shreeve who will support our 

administration team and meet and greet all families and professionals, she has already settled 

within our team very well, we look forward to working with her. 

We would like to give a very warm welcome to our new staff member who has recently joined our 

school, Mrs K Sleet, who will be working and supporting  alongside our Commissioned Placements 

students.  Mrs Sleet will support teaching and learning and the development of skills to ensure 

progress.  

A very warm welcome to our new School Business Manager, Miss J Tuffs, who will join our Senior 

Leadership Team.  She will be responsible for strategic planning in relation to the business and 

support services of The Hub School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Miss O Harley-Shreeve                         Miss J Tuffs          Mrs K Sleet   

          Apprentice-Receptionist      School Business Manager    Learning Support Officer 

 

THANK YOU AND WELCOME! 
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Remote Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

During these challenging times we want to continue to provide good and supportive learning.  In 

the event you are unable to attend school we want to assure you that we are still here to support 

and guide you through.  We have provided a page titled ’Home Learning’ on our website 

dedicated to providing details for remote learning, please do take a look, it will provide all details 

you require.  Home Learning schedules will be emailed out to parents with the online learning 

version of the students work.  The hyperlinks will be available to select and download next to 

each subject and year, we currently have w/c 7th December currently available on our website.  If 

you would prefer a paper copy please do not hesitate to contact our administration team who 

would be happy to complete and send the work pack to your home address. 

Learning from home can be difficult and a challenge, remote support is available, please inform 

your Tutor/LSO if you experience any issues who would be happy to assist.   

Thank you to all parents/carers for your continued support. 

The Hub School | Home Learning Week 1  
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Remembrance Day/Children In Need 

 

On the 11th hour of the 11th Day in the 11th 

Month, The Hub School came together as a 

community and stood in respectful silence.  Two 

students read before the school and we listened 

to the Bugle play the last post.  Every student 

placed a poppy that had been skilfully designed 

by Mrs Bogatinova and Mr Wilson.   

Children in Need saw The Hub School achieve 

their greatest total to date raising a fabulous 

£222.75.  The staff donned their finest sets of 

Pudsey Ears and T Shirts and the day was filled 

with fun activities from 'The Duck Race' to 

'Guess the number of sweets in the jar'. Later in 

the morning it was time for football and Mr 

Grimes challenged the students to score goals 

against him.   

Mr Rollo enjoyed having wet sponges thrown at 

him but not quite as much as the students enjoyed throwing 

them at him.  Students and staff took to the rowing machine to 

see who could travel the furthest distance in 90 seconds.  The 

fifty mile challenge was also running throughout the day on the 

fixed bikes.  Everyone got behind this worthy charity event to make this a 

fantastic day.  Thank you to everyone involved. 
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Student of the Week 

Student of the week commenced at the beginning of the autumn term.  Please see the many 
photo’s of celebrations alongside our Headteacher, Mr Grimes.  Congratulations to all students, 
please take a look at the many happy faces receiving their prizes. 
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THANK YOU! 

Woodhouse Boxing 

A huge thank you to Curtis Woodhouse for attending our school and providing excellent 
sporting skills to our students.  The students thoroughly enjoyed the session as well as keeping fit 
and we appreciate all of the support you have provided to our staff and students.  Thank you. 

East Riding 0-19 (25) ISPHN Service  

Health Visitors & School Nurses provide reliable 
health information, advice and support for children 
and young people aged 0-19 (25) and their families.  
We want to thank the ISPHN and our school nurse 
Jackie Scott for their generous donations towards our 
Christmas Hampers, during the last week of 
Christmas, students will have the chance to win a one 
of these amazing Hampers.  Thank you again for your 
generous donation, we appreciate all of the support 
you offer our school, your hard work and dedication 
is really appreciated!  Thank you! 

RunWithItHull 

Our sessions continue with the education centre, Run With It!
We want to thank you for all of the hard work and support for 
our students and coaching their learning through sport!  Every 
Monday the students look forward to the activities you put 
forward.  Learning For Life! 

Thank you! 
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Prison Me No Way 

Prison Me No Way provides real life learning experiences for children and young people, they help 
to reduce risky behaviour and prevent them becoming involved in crime.  They guide and build 
confidence for students with the knowledge to take control, make positive choices and avoid 
becoming involved in crime, stay safe and realise their full potential. 

The students had got to listen, watch and ask questions, Manni told his story and all the students 
sat silently listening to his incredible life story and were grateful how he has managed to turn his 
life around.  Many of our students had some great questions to ask.  Taff was the prison officer 
who brought Manni, and he spoke of the law surrounding crime and the path of going to 
prison.  Taff also gave an insight into life inside the prison and how you eat, sleep and spend your 
time.  The students got to look around the mobile prison cell and understand the realisation of 
living in a confined room with no privacy.  We are grateful to Taff and Manni for sharing their 
stories with us.  
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School Council 

School council are students who meet regularly to discuss issues to the school and 
community.  They share ideas and problem solve and provide a ‘voice’ for all 
students within school.  Events and meetings often take place and we would like to 
announce and provide detail on how things are running.  Our Student Newsletter will soon be 
available for viewing, once finalised we will share the amazing work and their achievements. 

A special thank you to James and Harvey our schools councillors. 

Hub School Rewards 

At The Hub School, we believe in rewarding the positive aspects of students' behaviour to 

promote a productive learning environment for all. We feel our reward scheme gives staff the 

opportunity to actively look for positive behaviours and emphasise their importance.  All of our 

staff have the ability to reward our students with HSR credits that students can spend on a range 

of different items. Our aim is to promote positive behaviour and raise students self esteem.  

We have made available on our website a rewards page for students, here they can see all of the 

shop items available.  We have provided a review below from one of our students, Jayden; 

 

Moon Ball Review by Jayden 

The moon ball is VERY worth the 50 tickets; and I love it its really bouncy, and I like the test before 

you use policy, don’t throw the moon ball at a person, unless you are playing catch… 

And it makes a satisfying noise if it hits hard ground e.g. wood, concrete and other hard surfaces! 

Work hard if you want one, its really worth it! 

Thank you to all of our students who continue to work hard! 
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Christmas and Last Day of Term 

Christmas celebrations will commence and Christmas lunch will be provided 
for students on Thursday 10th December 2020, we will follow the usual 
decorations and the lunch will hopefully be enjoyed by all, we will continue to 
adhere to the safe social distancing rules whilst enjoying the Christmas 
festivities.  Christmas hats, antlers and elf outfits would be encouraged! 

We will also be taking part in the Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day on 
Friday 11th December!  Students and Staff can wear a jumper if they wish, if a 
jumper is not available we can provide tinsel as a Christmas theme. 

A donation of £1 can be put forward which we will be donating to the Save The Children Fund. 

The last day of term will be Friday 18th December 2020.  Students will be collected from school by 
the transport department at 1.30pm, our Headteacher will confirm all details via letter.  You can 
find all letters to parent/carers on our website under ‘Parent/Carer-Letters Home’. 

The first day back for students in the New Year is Tuesday 5th January 2021.  Monday 4th January 
is a staff training day. 

Commissioned Placements Students  

Please find details to the right of 
Christmas closing and New Year 
opening dates/times for our 
alternative provision providers.   

Thank you for your continued 
support!  We would like to wish 
you a very happy 
and safe Christmas!   

Provider Christmas Closing  New Year Opening 

Aspire 18/12/2020 05/01/2021 

Bishop Burton  18/12/2020 08/01/2021 

Boulevard 16/12/2020 06/01/2021 

East Riding College 18/12/2020 @ 12.00 04/01/2021 

Fast Forward 18/12/2020 04/01/2021 

Local Works 16/12/2020 @ 14.00 06/01/2021 

Motorvation  18/12/2020 05/01/2021 

Orchard Training 18/12/2020 05/01/2021 

QPD 16/12/2020 04/01/2021 

Selby college 18/12/2020 04/01/2021 

St Patricks 17/12/2020 05/01/2021 

TLG 18/12/2020 06/01/2021 

Vision Motors 18/12/2020 @ 12.00 05/01/2021 


